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CHERRY CREEK WATERWORKS DISTRICT 

WINTER 2025 NEWSLETTER 

 “AT CHERRY CREEK WATERWORKS DISTRICT, WE ARE COMMITTED TO PROVIDING SAFE, HIGH QUALITY WATER 

SERVICES TO OUR COMMUNITY, WHILE MAINTAINING A STANDARD OF EXCELLENCE IN CUSTOMER SERVICE AND 

ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION”

 

You’ve got Mail! 

Quarter 1 Water Tolls are due March 31, 

2025.  

Water Bills are always due March 31st, 

June 30th, September 31st, and December 

31st. 

 

Payment Options 

❖ Online banking:  

➢ Add Cherry Creek Waterworks as a 

payee.  

▪ For Quarterly Water Tolls use 

your account number only 

(ex.10101).  

▪ For Parcel Tax, use your account 

number Plus a P on the end (ex. 

10101P). 

❖ Cheques can be put into our mail slot at 

the office. Please do NOT put CASH in 

the mail slot. 

❖ Debit/Cheque/Cash in office. 

❖ Pay at your bank. 

 

Have an amazing picture of the Cherry 

Creek region? Email us a copy and we 

will put it up on our website!  

 

Please keep the area around your water 

meter clear. Easy access to, and clear sight 

of the meter box helps us to accurately 

determine if there is a problem with the 

meter or the probability of a leak. 

 

  
 

 

 
 
Questions about the Water Treatment or 
Conversion newsletter?  
Send all questions and comments to our email 

ccww.info@shaw.ca or visit: 

https://www.letsconnectacrd.ca/cherry-

creek-waterworks-district-conversion-

study  

or Scan the QR code for more conversion 

information: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALERTS by Text Message or Email 
For your safety, we strongly recommend 

registering for Water Alerts at 

www.cherrycreekwater.com or at the office 

with this simple form: 
 

Name:  Sign for 

alerts: 

Cell Phone #:   

Email Address:   

 

mailto:ccww.info@shaw.ca
http://www.cherrycreekwater.com/

